
From:   Chuck Zappala   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   May 29, 2009

Subject:   FCC File# 0027-EX-RR-2009
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to your inquiry, the desired frequency band of operation is 14 - 14.5 GHz.  If you have any
additional questions or concerns please let me know.

Sincerely,
Ron Center
The Boeing Company
Frequency Management Services
Seattle, WA
(206) 544-6044


